From: Butler. Matthew

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment 16-1871
Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 10:18:53 AM

From: Ed Pike <edandanne6750@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 9:41 AM

To: Randazzo, Samuel <Samuel.Randazzo@puco.ohio.gov>; McCarthy, Daniel
<Dan.McCarthy@governor.ohio.gov>

Subject: Wind Turbine project- Icebreaker

Gov. DeWine & OPSB chairman Sam Randazzo

Please do not issue any permits or allow construction of, the Icebreaker, Wind Turbine project
within Lake Eire. None of the states or providences bordering the Great Lakes have permitted
any wind turbine projects within the Great Lakes.

There are other acceptable locations for wind turbine placement without allowing them in the
Great Lakes.

Ed Pike
Cross Village, Michigan
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